From: jw

Sent: 12 February 2016 12:33

To: Planning

Subject: re: Planning 2015/7206/p

Dear Planning department,

Please find attached statement and sighatures of a number of residents of Kennistoun
House Leighton Road NW5 2UT

who support the application of a lift shaft installed in our flats.
Could you confirm by email that you have received this support document.
Kind Regards

John Webb (chairman of kennistoun hse Willingham Close TRA)



